Cllr Jackson May report

POST LOCAL ELECTIONS

The Lib Dem group has increased its number by two.  On May 13th (tomorrow when I am sending this) we have our group meeting.  I have asked the chair of the Lib Dem Group if I can continue on both the Planning Committee, and the Licensing Committee.  I am assuming that I will.

MULLIN MUSEUM PROPOSAL

This is returning to the full Development Control Committee on Tuesday June 4th at 2pm.  At the last meeting it was deferred for more clarification on details, after the motion to refuse the application was rejected by a clear majority.

COMMUNITY SPEEDWATCH

Following last month’s SBPC meeting I spoke to P.C. Chris Jones.  I explained that I had not kept the SBPC fully informed about his enquiries re a new speed gun, for which I had apologised.  He said that he would try to get to the meeting on May 20th, and subsequently Chris has informed me that it is in his diary.

ENQUIRIES FROM LAST MONTH'S SBPC MEETING.

As requested, I made an enquiry with WODC re the ginnel to Ballard Close, and somewhat bizarrely it is, in fact, Cottsway Housing who are responsible.

I contacted Nasreen Ullah at WODC Waste Management re the possibility of a double bin at the top of The Dock.  I will share her thoughts at the meeting.

The cubs were happy to meet elsewhere for the May 20th meeting, so SBPC can begin the AGM at 7:30.
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